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Dear Parents, 
  
Greetings from NPS, Gottigere!! 
  
We are delighted to inform you that our school has been successful in gaining the 
International School Award (ISA) for the period 2020-23, awarded by the British Council. 
   
We thank all the students and staff members for taking part in this prestigious programme of 
study. Our best wishes and many congratulations to all the students, staff members and parents 
who have taken part in this journey. 
  
We hope that the scope of our excellent international activities will continue to develop and 
benefit our school community.  
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Principal 
NPS, Gottigere 
 

 
 


